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On 1 January 2021, changes to the labour law will come into force. The most important of these are: 

1. Minimum wage increase

The minimum wage for persons working under an employment contract will be 

2,800.00PLN gross per month. 

2. lncrease in the minimum hourly rate for a person working 

under a contract of mandate

The minimum hourly rate for persons working under the contract of mandate will be 18,30PLN gross. In 

case of contracts based on monthly amounts. this creates an obligation to keep records of working hours. 

3. Holiday allowance

Companies which have less than 50 full-time employees as of 1st January, 2021 are obliged to pay holiday 

allowance. However, until 31.01.2021, they may waive this obligation or reduce the amount of the benefit by 

informing the employees in writing within the aforementioned period. 

The holiday allowance in 2021 amounts to 1,550.26PLN gross (full-time equivalent). The benefit is paid once a 

year to each employee, provided that at least one part of their annual leave lasts at least 14 consecutive 

calendar days. 






